
The Brandywine Bugle
 January 2024 

Please submit notices for the Bugle to: 

sholcomb@precedentmgt.com 
no later than the 20th of each month 

ASSOCIATION INFORMATION 

 

AED MACHINE LOCATION 

Brandywine Hall Breezeway 

 

ASSOCIATION OFFICE HOURS 

Monday-Friday 8am-4pm 

To contact the Association office, please call: 
(239) 481-2326 

 

B&G COMMITTEE MEETING 

Monday, January 8th 1:30pm BWH 

Subject to change, will be in person and virtual. Chris DeMeyer 

239-218-1208 or Dave Tanner 239-398-4406. 
 

FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING 

Monday, January 15th 6:30pm BWH 

Subject to change, will be in person and virtual.  Karen Christianson 

586-909-4804 
 

COMMUNICATIONS MEETING 

TBD 

Subject to change, will be in person and virtual. Shannon Goessling 

770-262-6938 

 
BOD MEETING 

Thursday, January 18th, 6:30pm BWH 

Subject to change, will be in person and virtual. All owners are 
encouraged to attend. Shannon Goessling 770-262-6938 

 

DOCUMENTS & POLICIES MEETING 

Tuesday, January 16th, 1pm BWH 

Subject to change, will be in person and virtual. All owners are 

encouraged to attend. 
 

 

Brandywine Office Holiday Hours 

Monday, January 1st – Closed 

Monday, January 15th – Closed for MLK Day 

 
We are pleased to announce the winners for the 

holiday home decorations this year: 

Hazeltine Windows: 

1st Place:  1340 S. Brandywine Cir. #3 

2nd Place:  1344 S. Brandywine Cir. #4 

Lamp Posts: 

1st Place:  1229 N. Brandywine Cir. 

2nd Place: 1251 Medinah Dr. 

House Overall: 

1st Place:  1244 S. Brandywine Cir. 

2nd Place:  7002 W. Brandywine Cir. 

 

 

BINGO 

Wednesday, January 3rd &17th 7pm 

December 6th, we had 79 bingo players, and we 

took in $1,163 and paid out $1,160. Each regular 

game paid out $50. The large round-robin game 

paid $100 and was won by Gladys Geertz. Kay 

Ecoff won the Letter X which paid out $250, and 

the cover-all game was won by Martha 

Cunningham and paid out $250. Bingo Scheduled 

for Dec 20th was cancelled due to health concerns 

in the community. Janice Petraglia 
 

SINGLES CLUB 
       Thursday, January 4th, 6pm in Library 

With the New Year, I always made a New Year's 

resolution. It may have been to lose weight, 

exercise more, or eat healthier. Sometimes it 

worked for a month but by April the thought 

of my resolution was in my rearview mirror. This 

year is no exception "Try try again" but I 

resolve to be kinder to others in words and deeds. 

I think I have gotten away from the "treat your 

neighbor as you would want to be treated" 

message. So going forward I will not get upset 

with the checker at the store or customer service 

people who are just doing their jobs. But treat 

them as I would want to be treated. I'll keep you 

posted. For December the Singles club was going 

to the Cypress Lakes High School Christmas 

concert but due to COVID, we decided to not risk 

the exposure. However, we will be going to the 

Ghost Walk at Koreashen Park on Feb 2. We 

went last year, and it was so good we all wanted 

to go again. Our next meeting, Thursday, Jan. 4 at 

6pm, in the library. We will be planning our 

outings for 2024, so please bring your ideas to 

share and your calendars as we will be looking 

ahead. The Singles Club is open to all singles and 

those living alone and caregivers whose partner is 

unable to get out. So, come join us.  Sue Gable 

815-978-8148 

 

CALLING VOLUNTEERSS TO TAKE 

DOWN CHRISTMAS DECORATIONS 

Those who are able…. Meet in BWH at 10am on 

Sunday January 7th to remove decorations and put 

everything away till next year. 

 

ACTIVITIES MEETING 

Monday, January 8th 11:00 am BWH 

Join us with your thoughts and ideas. 

 

TRIVIA ROUND UP 

Next Session – Monday, January 8th 

On Monday December 4th teams Lucky 7 and 

Bocce Plus tied for first place with 69 out of a 

possible 75 points. Great scores! After a 

tiebreaker question, Lucky 7 took first place 

honors with Bocce Plus at second. Three points 

off the pace, in third place, was team Smarty 

Pants. Due to the New Years Day Holiday, the 

next Trivia game will be on Monday January 8th. 

BWH doors open at 6:30 PM play starts promptly 

at 7:00; no late entries, $5.00 per person pay at 

door, BYOB and snacks for your table. Six 

persons team max. Happy New Year! 

 

BOOK CLUB 

Tuesday, January 9th at 10am. 

Come to the tennis house to share your reading 

experiences. Nancy O'Keeffe 466-0476 

Library Book Donations: We would love to 

receive book donations for our library.  Call 

Phyllis at 239-810-4008 or email her at 

cip11@aol.com to tell her what you have to offer 

so she can OK the donation.  We do not take 

cookbooks, DIY books, religious, sports, or old 

books because we do not have the room.  Do not 

leave books without approval. 

mailto:sholcomb@precedentmgt.com


CHAIR VOLLEYBALL 

Wednesday, January 10th & 24th 7pm 

Join us in the Brandywine Hall and bring a 

neighbor! If you have any questions, please call 

Chuck Licari 586-995-0647. 

 

CRAFT CORNER 

Wednesday, January 10th, at 9:30am 

Greeting card making 

Wednesday, January 17th, at 9:30am 

Jewelry making 

Wednesday, January 24th, at 9:30am 

Rock painting 

All materials are provided. We do ask for a $2.00 

donation to cover the cost of supplies. All are 

welcome. Hope to see you there. If you have 

questions, call Chanda at 239-703-7644. 

 

MEN’S CLUB 

Saturday, January 13th The Men’s Club 

breakfast is Saturday, January 13th at the Myerlee 

Clubhouse at 9:00 am. Please contact Dave 

Tanner at (239) 398-4406, tannerd1@comcast.net 

or Paul Thompson (508) 345-1032, 

ptflyers@msn.com or, Signup sheet in BWH or 

Brandywine Library 

 

WOMEN’S COFFEE HOUR 

Saturday, January 13th, 10am 

Bring your coffee or beverage to the library and 

goodies will be provided.  Topic: A humorous or 

embarrassing moment in your life.   

 

COUNTRY WESTERN PARTY 

Saturday, January 13th, 5:30pm to 9 

Get your boots and silver belt Buckles polished 

for the Annual Country Western Party and 

Dance.  Patty and Johnnie will provide the music 

for your dancing pleasure.  BYOB and a snack or 

appetizer for your table.  Coffee iced tea and 

dessert will be provided.  Let’s make our first 

event in 2024 a good one.  Sign up will be 

Monday, January 8th from 11am to 1pm 

BWH, $10 per person. 

 

DEL PRADOS 

January 27th, 6:30 pm 

The “Del Prados” Return to Brandywine 

Brandywine Bocce Club for the 3rd straight year.  

“The   Del   Prados”, Southwest   Florida’s  

premier singing group for your listening and 

dancing pleasure. The Del Prados feature music 

of the 50s,  60s, 70s and Doo Wop too. They will 

be performing in Brandywine Hall on Saturday 

January 27th at 6:30 pm. Doors open at 5:30, 

light Hor D’Oeuvres 5:30 to 6:30. Cost is $20 per 

person, BYOB. This is a popular venue so sign 

up early as seating is limited. Brandywine Hall 

sign up days, Monday January 15th and  

22nd, 1:00 to 3:00 PM. For more info call John 

Caccavale at 347 232 5986. 

 

 

OPEN TENNIS FOR RESIDENTS 

Mondays, Wednesdays & Fridays, 8:00am 

Offers all resident tennis players an opportunity 

to play, have fun, and get healthy exercise. If you 

have “rust” from not being in the game of late, 

we will provide the remedy. Do not hesitate to 

just show up but if you do have questions, Terry 

Trip at 239-314-6467. 

 

 

PICKLEBALL 

Monday-Sunday 7:45 to 10am 

Did you know that Pickleball is the fastest-

growing sport in the U.S.? Come join us at the 

courts all week from 7:45-10am. It is a great way 

to meet people and a fun way to exercise. 

Beginners and experienced players are welcome. 

Paddles are available if you do not have one. See 

you on the courts. 

 

BIBLE STUDY 

Tuesdays at 3:30pm We look forward to seeing 

you at Brandywine Hall on Tuesdays from 3:30-

4:30pm. God will surely bless you as you study 

His Word. For any comment or prayer request 

please contact Dave Green at: 

dw.green3@verizon.netor (941) 915-8275. 

 

 

EXERCISE PROGRAMS 

in Brandywine Hall 

Low Impact Aerobics -9 am Monday & 

Thursday CDs by Richard Simmons & Lesli 

Sansone. 

Yoga - 3 pm Monday CD by Susan Winter Ward 

Contact Elizabeth Phelps   239-896-6953 

Senior Fitness - Wednesdays at 11 am (no Flip 

Flops) 

Senior Yoga - Fridays at 3 pm (yoga mat or 

chair) Instructor Donna Johnson 

 

BOCCE CLUB 

Mondays and Thursdays 9:30AM 

Please note, Bocce Club, play will be Mondays 

and Thursdays at 9:30am, all are welcome. For 

your convenience, a set of bocce balls has been 

placed courtside for you to use at any time. Join 

us on one of our play dates and we’ll teach you 

the game.   “If you can roll a ball, you can play 

bocce!” 

WATER WALKING CLUB 

Tuesdays at 10:30am 

The Singles’ Club invites everyone in the 

community to join in on Tuesdays, 10:30-11:30 

am for some “walk and talk.”  The more, the 

merrier. Looking forward to seeing you then. 

Dianne Truslow 

BRIDGE 

Tuesdays at 12:30pm 

Bridge is happening at Brandywine every 

Tuesday in the tennis building, if you have ever 

played, we would love to have you join us. We 

had a great time with lots of laughs! We won't 

bite if you need some time to get back into the 

game. Bring 50 cents towards a small prize pot 

each week. You could get lucky! Please call 

Mary Lou Yaufman or Myra Miiller if you have 

any questions. Come on Down! 

MAHJONGG 

Wednesdays at 1-3pm 

Welcome back-Mahjongg ladies!! We will be 

meeting on WEDNESDAYS 1-3pm play time. 

Bring your card and the fun begins. The meeting 

room is the Brandywine Hall. Please contact Kay 

Wyatt if you have any questions. 239-322-4208. 

NEW LINE DANCING CLASS 

Thursdays at 11 am in BWH 

Call Betty Pack for information 239-267-9031 
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HAND & FOOT 

Thursdays at 1-3:30pm 

Hand & Foot is played every Thursday afternoon 

from 1 to 3:30 pm in Brandywine Hall. If you 

need to learn the game, come watch and 

instructions will be given. For further 

information, contact Joan Peer 586 255-1955 or 

Barb Lands 239 898-3678 

 

SUNSHINE COMMITTEE 

Please inform Tina Warren - 303-808-6074 or 

Mary Marszalek – 203-376-6607 if you or 

someone you know is going through an illness or 

injury; undergoing treatment; recovering from a 

surgical procedure; or celebrating a special event 

so we can send a card. 

 

 

CRIME PREVENTION PROGRAM 

Wednesday, January 31st, 6:30 pm 

The Sheriff’s Office presents: Frauds, Scams, 

and Identity Theft Program 

• How to safeguard your identity and 

personal information 

• What to do if you become a victim 

• Learn about current trends, cons, 

credit card fraud and card skimmers 

 
There will be a sign-up sheet in BWH and coffee and 

cookies will be available. 

 

LOOKING AHEAD 

Brandywine Bocce Club announces the 

“Second Annual Bocce Tournament” coming 

in February, details to follow. 

 

Sunday Nite Mardi Gras Potluck Dinner 

February 11, 2024 

 

Newcomers Coffee 

Saturday, February 24, 2024 

Details will be announced soon 

 
SAVE THE DATE – BRANDYWINE LADIES 

Friday, March 22, 2024 

SPRING FASHION LUNCHEON 

11:00 AM ARRIVAL 

Buy tickets for the Chinese Auction. Sign-up on 

Monday, March 11 & Monday, March 18, 2024, 

between 1:00-3:00pm (B) 
 

 

CLASSIFIEDS 

Twin-size trundle bed with 2 mattresses in good 

condition. Please call 563-940-1737 

 

NEW RESIDENTS 

Keith Arnowitz – 1214 N. Brandywine Cir. 

Erhard Klaus-Dieter Doerschel – 7006 W. 

Brandywine Cir. 

David & Kathy Johnson – 1311 S. Brandywine 

Cir. 

Sven Lange – 1226 Arcola Dr. 

Alex McDonell & Jennifer Hoffman – 1344 S. 

Brandywine Cir., #2 

Anders Munters – 1335 S. Brandywine Cir. 

 

 

 

 

 

IN LOVING MEMORY OF 

LINDA SIMMONS 

 

 

 

 

Memorial Service 

Saturday, Jan. 6, 2024 1:30 pm 

First Congregational Church of Naples  

6630 Immokalee Rd. 

Naples, Fl 34119 

 

Celebration of Life 

Saturday, Jan. 6, 2024 3 pm 

Brandywine Hall 

 

 

 

 
FRIENDLY REMINDERS 

All homeowners have an obligation to follow the 

Brandywine Condo Association, documents 

including Rules and Regulations. The Rules and 

Regulations are available on the website, 

www.precedentmgt.com or you may request a 

copy from the office. 

 

Wildlife: Please enjoy the Florida wildlife but 

please be cautious of all wildlife. For your safety, 

as well as theirs, do not feed, harass, or touch any 

wild animals; including but not limited to birds, 

squirrels, rabbits, etc. 

 

Golf Carts: No Golf Carts are permitted to block 

entrances. It is required that all golf carts on the 

property be registered and have a Brandywine 

Decal. Please contact the Association office  

(239) 481-2326, to arrange to get your golf cart 

decal. No golf cart parking on the grass. Any 

operator of a golf cart must be a licensed driver 

or over the age of 18. Any minor operating a golf 

cart must be accompanied by an adult. The unit 

owner and/or the golf cart operator shall be 

responsible for personal, or property damage 

incurred because of a careless or negligent act 

committed by the golf cart operator. There are no 

special accommodations for Golf cart parking. 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


